Newsletter Thursday 20th July
2023

Ephesians 4
You must be made new in your hearts and in your thinking. Be
that new person who was made to be like God, truly good and
pleasing to him.

Dear Parents/Carers,

It has been quite a year, although | think | say that at this time every year.

Our children and staff have worked very hard and | know both are now ready for a well deserved break. | sincerely
hope that the sunshine and warm temperatures of May decide to return to us in August.

Looking back over the year we can see the amazing learning experiences that have taken place, here is just a flavour
- cricket and archery coaching, visits to the Jewish museum, a mosque, Lancashire Play Village, the beach at Lytham,
the farm, Blackburn Toy Museum, the Egyptian exhibition in Manchester and Manchester Science Museum. There
have been discos, bingo, a stargazing sleepover, we were raided by a Viking, Year 2 raised chicks, the choir did us
proud at King George’s hall (and Asda) and Year 6 faced their fears at Robinwood. Every one of these adventures are
planned to help deepen our children’s understanding of the learning taking place in the classroom . We do our best to
keep costs to a minimum and know that without your support they would be impossible to do. Thank you.

Giving our children a curriculum that is full and rich is truly wonderful.

| want to wish you all a very happy and , hopefully, sunny Summer. | look forward to blowing the whistle at 8.45am on
the 4th September to welcome you all back!

Mrs M Underwood

Last week the
children from
Reception class got
to visit Fairhaven at
Lytham. They had a
great time digging
for mud creatures on
the beach and
looking for seaside
treasures.



http://parents-booking.co.uk/greatmarsden

Don’t Forget:

Thursday 20th July - School closes 2pm for Summer
Monday 4th September -  School reopens to pupils at 8.45am

We look forward to seeing you all after summer and cannot wait to hear all
about your holidays.

Uniform

Can we please take this
opportunity to remind
everyone that all school
uniform should be clearly
labelled before returning to
school in September. The lost
property basket in the office is
overflowing with items which
will be going home with our
volunteer to be washed and
will be hung on the clothes rail
in the office for anyone to take
in the new year.

On Wednesday, Mr Webb and his Guitar students
went around the school performing a showcase of
some of the songs they have been learning this
year. We even had some solo performances.
There will be opportunities for KS2 as well as Year
2, to join our Guitar and Violin lessons which take
place in school time. Please contact the office if
you would like further information.
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To all our Year 6 pupils.
We wish you all the best
with the rest of your
educational journey and
look forward to seeing
you all occasionally drop
in to say hello.



http://www.coolmilk.com
https://www.stjohnsnelson.co.uk/

